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H E A D L I N E S

 

Newsletter of the Dalkeith Nedlands Bowling Club

JUST SAYING 
I recall a think tank we conducted at the club, probably around 6 years ago, chaired by Peter Prout and 
inviting input from a good crowd of members present. Following this I was involved with the writing of a 
report on the results of that meeting. In summary what was drawn from that session was a that we could 
not realistically hope to be the best at bowling club but we could become the best bowling club to 
belong to. A couple of recent events made me think we may now just be the best.


The trip to Albany with 24 bowlers was a great success, enjoying each other’s company and the fun of 
some bowls as well. The Local Quins event saw over 40 bowlers and partners involved in a great day of 
bowls followed by a superb dinner at Steves and finally a great 42 team Spring Fours.


So the message is be involved. Forget the little grizzle’s we hear about fees, playing conditions etc. You 
are part of a great club full of great people and run purely by volunteers, generous with their time. Enjoy !  
As a recent newcomer to our club observed, joining Dalkeith was like “ getting a lovely warm hug”. Now 
that’s nice to hear -  and perhaps what we should be all about.


N E S

ELECTRONIC CLUB DIARY 
There will be no printed club diary this year. Thanks to Kent 
everything you need to know will be on our website. Try it now.


* Go to website homepage

* Click on the 3 horizontal lines

* Click on Member Area

* See Club Calendar & Fixtures - click on the month you want 

and hey presto it’s all there.   


And yes the phone numbers are there too.  dnbc1


What a Picture !! 

Our first male Mug of the Week, Geoff Cahif, enjoyed his 
complimentary coffee at The Local and the staff made him feel 
very welcome, so if you have a turn they want to see you.

So well done to The Local and remember it was they who 
provided the wonderful meal at Steve’s at the conclusion of the 
Quins.
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*Blennerhassett fine jewellers in 
Broadway Nedlands are one of our 
most loyal supporters. Thank you John 
and Sue. Xmas is coming guys !

*Carpet Force in Claremont is our 
only sponsoring floor covering 
business. John Pierce and his family 
have been in carpets for over 50 years 
so they know their stuff.

* Chris Osborn is not only a member 
but a generous sponsor too. Go to 
Chris at Williams + Hughes for any 
legal needs.

WEIR’S WHEEL is spun every 
Thursday with prizes of 4 great 
takeaway meals from our loyal 
sponsors Weirs Butchers on 
Broadway.

The winners will tell you they 
are delicious .

Check out their great range of 
quality meat and take home 
meals and thank Mark and his 
family for their support.

Well done Peter Jeanes and his team for a great 
Spring Fours carnival. He brought on board a 
generous new sponsor and took the bold step of 
making it a one day event, which proved to be more 
popular in attracting entries. Sue Harris and her 
team’s involvement in the catering deserves a 
special mention.

Prize donations from Lexus, Grand Cru, Aero 
Bowls, Carlton and David Wood ensured the raffles 
were a great financial success.


So well done Peter. 

Mug of the Week to you.

Enjoy a coffee or two at The Local. They are 
expecting you. 


